
Whitehorse Manor Infant School   
Newsletter Wednesday 24th February 2016 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Parent Consultation Evenings are as follows: 

Tuesday 8th March 3:30-6:30pm 

Wednesday 9th March 3:30-6:30pm 
 

Time slots are up outside classrooms for parents to sign up.  If you are unable to come into school to sign up then 
please phone Mrs Peters in the office who will help you. 

 
Individual school photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th March.  Please look out for a separate letter 

giving more details. 
 

Thursday 3rd March- World Book Day  
Children are dressing up as one of the characters from their year group text.  A separate letter has been sent out 

already outlining details.  Check with your class teacher if you have any queries.  Tesco will be stocking the free World 

Book Day books from 29th February for one month.  Your child will be given their voucher on Monday 29th February to 
hand in exchange for a book. 

 
Friday 18st March- Sport Relief  

We will be fundraising in school.  More information to follow.  

 
Class assemblies 

All assemblies take place in the infant hall and start at 9:15am 
Wednesday 2nd March- Yellow Class   

Thursday 3rd March- Red Class 
Wednesday 16th March- Green Class 

Wednesday 23rd March- Jade Class 

 
Thursday 5th May- SCHOOL CLOSED 

There will be a mayoral election on Thursday, May 5th 2016 and the school, which is a polling station, 
will be closed to children on this day.  I hope this gives you enough time to make the necessary child care 

arrangements.   
  

Uniform and PE kits 

Please ensure your children have plimsolls, a white tee shirt and black shorts for PE lessons and these, along with all 

items of school uniform, are named. In colder weather, children can wear tracksuits when doing PE outside. Stud 
earrings are the only jewellery which can be worn at any time in school.  I would like to remind you that if children 

wear boots to school then they need to change into black school shoes when they arrive.  We have a new LOST 
PROPERTY BOX by the lift in the library.  Mr Gadd has affixed an easy-to-use handle to it and parents and children 

are welcome to have a rummage through to find anything that has been lost.  Remember: If it has a name label in 
it we can return it without you having to search for it!  

 

Book amnesty 
We have noticed that our stocks of the class reading books that go home with the children are greatly depleted.  Please 

can everyone have a good look through their reading books at home and check if you have any school ones? These can 
easily be identified as they have the school stamp on the inside cover.  It doesn’t matter how many you find at home 

we just want to get as many back as possible.  So no questions will be asked! 

 
Last day of term Thursday 24th March   

 
School car park 

The school car park is only for staff.  Four parents have permission to use the car park due to medical reasons.  If you 

do drive to school, please find a safe place to park in the roads around the school.  
      

       Thank you for your continued support.  Keep up to date by visiting our website www.pegasusacademytrust.org 
 

Sharon Russell             
Head of School 


